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Wi Bl Simulcast Call To Worship — Ken Holsberry
| worship with us again Beth Moore
soon: Saturday | Heavenly Medley
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“ t61{ly 9:30 a.m-4:00 p.m. ‘ Prayer
Schedule | Wilbarger Street |
Sunday Morning || Church of Christ |1 When the Night is Falling SH 54
| Bible classes 9:00 AM. B
Worship Assembly 10:00 AM. | j .
: I Can Only Imagine
During Worship Assembly
Attended nursery, Kid Zone (K-4th)y*
Pre-School Station (2-4)* The Lord’s Supper
. Contribution
Sunday Evening
LIFE GROUPS*
In homes city-wide Sermon — Larry Suttle
At the building
Adult Bible Class 6:00 PM. Shepherd’s Prayer — Elmer Johnson
Children’s Classes 6:00 P.M.
Wednesday There’s A Stirring SH 52
Ladies Bible Class 10:00 A.M.*
Full Cup Café 5:45-6:45 PM.*
Classes for all ages 7:00-7:45 PM.
Friday Ready to become a Christian?
Morning Glories 9:30 AM.* Counting People Because

Become a member of the 10th & Broad church?
Have a special need for prayer?

* Not meeting during the summer months BeppleCoun
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Sunday PM Kids Program
Tonight at 6:00 PM in the FLC.

Fall Quarter

“The Fall Quarter for our Childrens  HIAINDNNHAND
Bible classes will begin in September, © "' 7L DR ENTS MINTS TRY
If you haven't taught for us in a while,

please consider teaching this year. The teacher signup board is in the
Atrium.

Kid Zone Team Sign Ups

QOur 2011-2012 Kid Zone season will begin in September. Kid Zone
is our K-4* Grade Children’s church on Sunday mornings. Kid Zone
team members can begin signing up this coming Wednesday night.
Team members commit to work on their given week each month from
September through May. Team members are made up of individuals
entering the 5* grade through adults. Look for the Team sign up board
in the Atrium

Children’s Ministry eNewsletter

Are you subscribed to our electronic children’s ministry newsletter?
Each new issue goes straight to your inbox. Last minute updates and
news also go out through this subscription. You don't have to be a
parent to subscribe either! Check us out online at www.tnbkids.org

and subscribe.

www.tnbkids.org

‘We need volunteers! The youth ministry is always in need of
volunteers on Sundays & especially Wednesdays to come be a part of
our teens’ lives. Roles range from teaching class to leading prayer or just
hanging out with teens. If you have always thought about being more
involved or would just like more information, see Allen to get started.

Fall Parents 8 Teens Meeting Qur semi-annual meeting will be next
Sunday morning, August 28" during Bible class in the youth building.
Come get your fall calendars and hear about our plans for the semester.

Sunday Night Summer
Bible Adventure All teens
who would like to help

with the kids’ program this
evening should be in the
FLC by 5:45pm this evening.
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News and Notes

Life Groups will begin meeting again on Sunday, September 11,
Group brochures are available in the Atrium. You can also sign up for
a group in the Atrium as well. All groups are open and welcome new
participants.

Full Cup Café meals will begin in the middle of September. 17 is time
to sign up to cook and clean on a Full Cup Café Team. A signup sheet is
in the Atrium. Mary may need extra help, so she needs as many as
possible to volunteer to help this year. Please indicate the day and the
time of day that you can help. That information is important to her as
she prepares teams.

Summer Sunday Nights 10" and Broad is hosting a summer series of
very special lessons every Sunday evening at 6:00 in the auditorium.
The theme of the series is Building Each Other Up in the Most Holy
Faith, taken from Jude 20. Each week one of our own men will bring
a lesson of exhortation, admonition, or warning to help us all live
stronger, more committed Christian lives. This Sunday evening Jeff
Stambaugh will bring a lesson that is on his heart. Come and support
these men and be built up for the coming week.

To Parents of College Students We would like to compile a list of the
college students who are not going to MSU (a ministry is already in
place for these students) so members will have the option to pray for,
send encouraging letters, or care packages to these students who are
attending a college away from home. Once you have an address, please
contact Janet at the church office with their information please.

Wilbarger Street Church of Christ is inviting all women to their live
simulcast of Living Proof Live featuring Beth Moore on September
10™ from 9:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Cost of this event is free including
lunch that will be provided. Pre-Registration is required by email:
office@wilbargerchurch.com or by calling (940) 552-5437 by
September 7.

New Phone Directories are now available on a table in the Atrium
and Foyer. There are extras, so please feel free to take an additional
directory if needed. Also, please contact the church office if you need a
large print directory.

Church Family Anyone who would like to read the autobiography of
Lou Rodriguez, I Bleed Red, White, and Blue, may contact the church
office for a loaner copy on a first-come, first-serve basis.

lasses — Summer - May 15-September 4

Mike Priddy/Chuck Weaver
Various Teachers

Adult Bible

Auditorium
Family Life Center
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Mustangs for Christ Campus Ministry

That sound you hear is the sound of students arriving on the

Ken campus of Midwestern State University. This last week, the

Holsberry MAC has distributed water to new students moving in and

Worship/Small artnered with other religious organizations to feed these
hungry young men and women.

Group Minister

The time has now come to get into the swing of things as
classes begin this Monday, the 22nd. There are some ways we
would like to ask you ta partner with us in reaching out to the

campus.
1. Pack the Pantry: There are certain things that college
Elmer students must have, Free food is one of these needs. We

need to have the comfort foods that they can come by and
fix easy for those moments of homesickness, study anxicty,
or just plain hungry. Some of these items would be Peanut
Butter, Bread, Crackers, Ramen noodle soup or Cup O
Snuq:hﬁwcc(s ‘or Bags of Biscuits are always appreciated
too. The students also greatly appreciate coffee and flavored
creamers. If there is any way you can help, conact Linda
Johnson at 692-3142.

Johnson
Congregational
Care Minister

)

. Operations budget: With our growing ministry and
outreach, we are in need of financial partners. One of
the ways we ask people to help is to donate monthly to
M4C. We have many activitics planned this Fall Semester
and do not want lach of fundls th kecp a student from
participating. You can partner with us at $100 a month or
whatever you are able.

| Greg
Stanford
Children's
Minister

w

. Prayer and Presence: Please be praying for us as we begin
this year. We welcome you to come by and pray for our
building;, saudents, and staff a3 well. Come by and see s for
3" Tucadoy kich, pvite eome stilents home foc hinch o
Sunday, ask a student 1o housesit or babysit.

simply HIS,
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Our Mission/
QOur Vision

The Tenth and Broad Church of Christ is
committed to drawing people to an
authentic relationship with Christ so that
all may experience and share His love.

Johnny
Bond
Campus
Minister

Our mission will be achieved as we expect and
equip Christians to share in worship, learning,
relationships, ministry and evangelism.

Full Cup Cafe

will resume in September.
Sign-ups have begun for cooking
teams, so please consider signing up
in the Atrium to help serve for the
upcoming year!

SHEPHERDS

Kevin Baber
Elmer Johnson
Ted Paddack
Chuck Weaver
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